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 D J Kelley OBJ2015/5480/P 10/06/2016  09:30:04 We repeat our previous objections and would add that this terrace, which is listed is one of the finest 

buildings in the Conservation Area.

The proposed development at the rear would adversely affect its character as a building of special 

architectural and historic interest.

In particular we are concerned that the terrace and canopy at the rear would be severely harmed by this 

proposed development.

D J Kelley

for 

BCAAC

10A Elizabeth 

Mews - NW34TL
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